
St. Vincent de Paul launches 2024 Fall Fundraising Campaign 

GRATITUDE 

It’s that time of year again and we are reaching out and asking for your support through our 12th Annual 

Neighbors Helping Neighbors Fall Fundraising Campaign - GRATITUDE.   We are grateful for you, our 

friends and donors; grateful for your support and grateful for your generosity.  Won’t you please help 

pay a utility bill, a prescription cost or purchase food or help pay for fuel to a medical appointment for a 

family in need?   They count on us and we depend on you.  Please consider making a donation, either 

online (svdpsaukvalley.org or scan the QR code below) or mail your donation to 7 West 6th Street, 

Sterling, IL  61081.  Thank you so much for your generous support. 

  


